Water will be turned off for Construction

July 9, 2015
[bookmark: _GoBack]from approximately 7 a.m. to 12 p.m.

Pacific Street-Oceanside, OR.


Please prepare by filling water bottles/bathtub, and turning off your hot water heater.

Thank you for your patience during the upcoming Infrastructure Improvements to your area-OWD

Please call (503) 842-0370 if you have any questions.
